
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS #2017-77 

Digester Cleaning & Disposal Services 

 
ADDENDUM NUMBER 1 

November 29, 2017 

 

On November 21, 2017, Clackamas County Service District No. 1 (“CCSD1”) and Water Environment 

Services (“WES”) (collectively “WES”) published Request for Proposals #2017-77 (“RFP”).  WES has 

found that it is in its interest to amend the RFP through the issuance of this Addendum #1. Except as 

expressly amended below, all other terms and conditions of the original RFP shall remain unchanged.   

 

1. To ensure clarity as to expectations, WES will offer a non-mandatory site tour of two (2) of the 

three (3) facilities.   

 

This tour will take place on December 13, 2017, beginning at 8:00 am.  

 

 The two (2) facilities to be visited will be: 

 

1. Kellogg Creek Water Resource Recovery Facility (Kellogg) located at 11525 SE 

McLoughlin Blvd, Milwaukie, OR  97222 

2. Tri-City Water Pollution Control Plant (Tri-City) located at 15941 S. Agnes Avenue, 

Oregon City, OR 97045 

 

Photos and descriptions of the Hoodland Sewage Treatment Plant (Hoodland) located at 24596 

E. Bright Avenue, Welches, OR  97067 will be provided. 

  

 Attendance at the tour is optional; bids may be submitted without prior attendance at the tour. 

Please contact Kimberly Boswell, kboswell@clackamas.us, 503-742-5453 by November 12, 

2017 if you wish to attend, so that nametags may be prepared for your walk-through of the 

facilities. 

 

2. Page 1, Proposal Closing Date, is amended as follows: 

 

Proposal Closing Date:      December 21, 2017, 2:00 p.m. PT 

 

3. All other references to the Proposal Closing Date/Time within the Request for Proposals are hereby 

modified to reference December 21, 2017, 2:00 PM PT.  

 

 

 

 

End of Addendum 
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